
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
SHIPPING, ROAD TRANSPORT AND HIGHWAYS

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:1252
ANSWERED ON:29.11.2006
WIDENING AND STRENGTHENING OF ROADS IN UTTAR PRADESH 
Masood Shri Rasheed

Will the Minister of SHIPPING, ROAD TRANSPORT AND HIGHWAYS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Union Government has received revised estimates from the Government of Uttar Pradesh for widening and
strengthening of Bidoli-Gangoh road via Chosana road passing through Saharanpur and Muzaffarnagar districts of Uttar Pradesh; 

(b) if so, the details thereof; 

(c) whether the Government has released funds for the said project; 

(d) if so, the details thereof; 

(e) if not, the reasons therefor; and 

(f) by when the funds are likely to be released by the Government for this purpose?

Answer
THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF SHIPPING, ROAD TRANSPORT AND HIGHWAYS (SHRI K.H. MUNIYAPPA) 

(a) & (b) An estimate amounting to Rs.1344.00 lakhs for widening and strengthening of Bidauli Gangoh Road (via Chausana) in the
State of Uttar Pradesh has been submitted by the State PWD on 13.11.2006. 

(c) No, Sir. 

(d) Does not arise. 

(e) & (f) Release of funds can be considered only after the detailed estimate is sanctioned by this Ministry. 
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